STEAM ACADEMY
—— OF WARREN ——

November 2, 2022

After school tutoring will begin November 15%. We will
have tutoring on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays
right after school till 6:00 pm. The school will provide a
snack for all students who attend. There will not be
busing for this.

If you are interested in your child being a part of this
program, please fill out the form below.

| would like my child, ,
to participate in the after school tutoring program. |
know that | will have to pick my child up from school at
6:00 pm.

Parent Signature




